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Rural Advisory Council 

The Rural Advisory Council met on October 14th at Trillium. Debi and Lucy gave 
the Trillium report. The RAC members who attended the OHA Policy Board 
Listening Session reported on the event and encouraged other members to 
participate through the survey. Debi gave an overview of the CHIP Implantation 
structure. Emily Bear, from Lane County Public Health, reported on a new 
coalition effort focused on underage drinking. 

Jennifer Webster, Lane County Public Health, gave a presentation on the 
Prevention Proposal for 2017. The CAC approved the proposal and urges the 
Governing Board to give its approval to the plan. 
 


